
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 
 
 

Galena Park Independent School District 
14705 W oodforest Blvd., Houston, TX 77015 • (832) 386- 1202 

awilliams@galenaparkisd.com 

 
Angi M. Williams, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 
 
 

A decision has been made to remove you from Galena Park Independent School District (GPISD) 

property pursuant to Chapter 37, section 37.105 of the Texas Administrative Code, which addresses: 

Unauthorized Persons, Refusal of Entry, Ejection, and Identification. At this time, you are not 

allowed on any GPISD property for any reason with the exception of attending your child's 

Admission, Review, and Dismissal (ARD) meeting or your child's Section 504 meeting, if applicable. 

It should be noted that your refusal of entry to any GPISD property may not exceed two years. 
 

 
In accordance with the Texas Administrative Code 
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Distrito Escolar Independiente de Galena Park 
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